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Newsletter: 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The children and staff have had an extremely busy week in school this week.  
 
Many of the Staff across the Trust completed their First Aid course on Tuesday, and I am 
pleased to tell you that they all passed with flying colours. I am sure that you will join me in 
congratulating all of them on this achievement.  
 
The Reception children have enjoyed learning all about the Gingerbread Man this week; 
they have been sequencing the story and making their own gingerbread play-dough. Years 1 
and 2 have been writing diary entries based on the war; some of the entries are so thought-
provoking that they brought a tear to my eye. Years 3 and 4 have been exploring the War 
through the lens of a journalist and creating their own newspaper report. All of the children 
in Years 5 and 6 have been working hard on long division in maths. I have been really 
pleased with the resilience and determination of the children in achieving their objective.  
  
This week, all teachers have attended their termly progress meeting. All staff looked at 
results from assessment week and teacher judgements for every child in school, to ensure 
that were all on track and implement any interventions necessary to support their progress. 
Your child’s progress will be discussed with you on Monday 26th November at Parent 
Consultation evening.  
 
A reminder that due to Parent Consultation, there will be no after school clubs on Monday 
26th November. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Today has been Mad Hair Day in school; we have had some amazing looks from both the 
children and the staff. Thank you for getting involved with your children and ensuring that 
they arrived in school looking absolutely fabulous. I would also like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for all your kind donations towards the Chocolate Bingo event. I know that the 
church are extremely grateful for your generosity and will ensure that it is a fantastic 
evening.  
 
Coming up next week 
Monday 26th November- Parent Consultation 3:30-6:00pm   
 Tuesday 27th November- Little Lions’ birthday party  
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs K Ferguson 
Head of School  
 


